
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/24/2016 9:25:21 AM
Subject: Maybe also add-

There has been no scheduled move of materials to WIPP, despite prior promises. 
 

Richele K Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
South Carolina
 
Direct 803-734-8465
 

Sent from my iPhone
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